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Meeting called to order at 7:03pm.

1.) Quorum clarification. Correct number for quorum at last meeting.
2.) Minutes of last meeting approved. Jody Campbell moved to accept, Tom Sayles seconded. Motion Unanimous. Adoption of 6/25/20 minutes
3.) No changes in Region III Bank Accounts yet. Merge status tabled.
4.) Tim sent donation of $5000 to AVA from Region III.
5.) Supervisor’s Report—unable to get ahold of current Supervisor. Jody Campbell offering to sit in on AVA Meetings to report back to Region III in place of current supervisor. Agreed unanimously. 
6.) Nominations for 2021: Jon Eiudukas still willing to consider for next year. Motion by Tim Colliver to nominate Jon as a 1 year intern/Tim Colliver Interim until Jon takes over next year. Motion seconded by Kathy Seelye, motion passed unanimously.
7.) Jody Campbell has received all awards for High Point and will be mailing or delivering all awards. 
8.) Competitions 2021: Possibly May 2021. Most not ready to make plans. Will build calendar as it gets closer to the end of year. 
9.) Travel grant discussion regarding granting money to clubs traveling long distances to competitions. Details to be discussed. Jon Eidukas motioned, Tom Sayles seconded. Suggestion made to survey clubs for input. Unanimously passed. 
10.) Motion passed to send Supervisors expense reimbursement issue to finance committee. 

New Business:
A. Letter from USEF that license for Championships has not been renewed. If we do not renew it, we will lose the license. Discussion opened on whether to renew license before end of August. USEF Refunded last year’s fee due to Covid Crisis. Motion made and seconded to renew license for next year’s Region III Championship, June 26, 27, 2021. Motion passed unanimously. 
B. Rogue River Vaulters closing its doors.  Debbi and Crystal will stay involved in sport. 
C. Motion to adjorn meeting, seconded. Motion passed unanimously. 
D. Next meeting August 27th at 7:00pm. 









